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To Hold
A Location and Design Public Information Open House
For P.I. No. 0013616
Washington County
    


	On Tuesday, April 23, 2019 at 643 Highway 15 South Tennille, GA 31089, the Georgia Department of Transportation will hold a Public Information Open House concerning the project listed above.

	This project proposes to construct a bypass east of the cities of Tennille and Sandersville in Washington County, Georgia. The proposed bypass would consist of four travel lanes beginning on State Route (SR) 15 near its intersection with Boatwright Road. The bypass would proceed north for 3.7 miles, crossing Grady Mertz Road/Old Harrison Road and Holmes Cannery Road before terminating at SR 242/Bartow Road. The proposed bypass would include three bridges: two bridges over active railroad lines and a bridge over Anderson Pond near the northern terminus.

	The purpose of this Location and Public Information Open House is to provide the public with an opportunity to view the project, ask questions, and comment on the project.

	The Open House will be held from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. It will be informal, and the public is invited to attend anytime during these hours. There will be no formal presentation. A court reporter will be available to allow the public an opportunity to make verbal comments about the project. 

	Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) Information:

[bookmark: Text7]	The meeting site is accessible to persons with disabilities.  Accommodations for people with disabilities can be arranged with advance notice by calling Ellen Wright, District Planning & Programming Engineer at 478-553-3407.

	Written statements will be accepted concerning this project until Friday, May 03, 2019. Written statements may be submitted to:       

Mr. Eric Duff
State Environmental Administrator
Georgia Department of Transportation
600 West Peachtree Street, NW – 16th Floor
Atlanta, Georgia 30308

	 

	 

	 




